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Good afternoon

This email provides important information about the commencement of our review of Transpower's
capital expenditure input methodology (capex IM review) under s 52Y of the Commerce Act 1986
(the Act).

Our capex IM review has commenced

We have today formally commenced our review of the capex IM. A notice of intention has been
published on our website, at this link.

The notice of intention sets out our process and proposed timing for the capex IM review.
This includes an initial problem definition phase involving an issues paper to be published in mid-
May, followed by a knowledge sharing workshop and submissions from interested parties.

Registrations for knowledge sharing workshop

We intend holding a half-day knowledge sharing workshop on the capex IM on the morning of
Wednesday 24 May 2017 at our offices in Wellington.

The purpose of the workshop will be to:
o explain how the capex IM works;
e share some lessons learned to date; and
e discuss the proposed focus areas for the capex IM review, as will be outlined in the
issues paper to be published in mid-May.

Please register for the workshop by emailing Rhianne.Ogilvie@comcom.govt.nz by 12 May 2017. If
interest in the workshop is high, we may have to limit numbers attending from each company.

Further details on the workshop and a draft agenda will be published in mid-May.

Kind regards,
Keston Ruxton
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